
Dear	
  Colleagues,	
  

	
   The Organizing Committee of the conference: “Frontiers in Cancer Prevention: 
fulfilled promises, translational challenges and future directions” decided that young 
generation of scientists are the most appropriate audience to become acquainted with the 
history and promises of this research field. These are young researchers whose enthusiasm 
based on knowledge will give momentum to cancer chemoprevention research to bring 
developments that will protect society from becoming cancer patients. 

 With the young scientists in mind, the state-of-art of cancer prophylaxis will be          
introduced in the framework of the Summer School on Chemoprevention. This satellite 
event will be moderated by researchers who have laid the ground for the development of 
cancer chemoprevention field. 

   

We	
  look	
  forward	
  to	
  meeting	
  you	
  in	
  Gdańsk!	
  	
  

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   Scienti<ic	
  Committee	
  and	
  Organizers	
  

Please,	
  spread	
  the	
  information	
  about	
  the	
  Conference	
  among	
  your	
  colleagues	
  who	
  might	
  
be	
  interested	
  in	
  the	
  participation	
  (http://cancerprevention.edu.pl/).	
  

www.cancerpreven*on.edu.pl

The participation in the Summer School is free for all participants of the 
“Frontiers in Cancer Prevention” conference who will fill in the appropriate 
section in the registration form. It is also free for beneficiaries of the InterPhD 
Project who will have the opportunity of presenting their research during this 
event. The Summer School on Chemoprevention will start in the morning 
on 24th June 2015 as a pre-conference event. 


